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No I don’t feel that money should come out of the general fund to allow the SOS to 

apply to biennial expenses! That should’ve been allocated by the budget set forth, 

quit looking for a handout in the general fund. We all pay our taxes and I personally 

feel there are to many areas that need to be cut or curtailed to keep the current 

budgets. Quit overspending and maybe for ONCE come in under budget  

No new taxes without proper representation  


